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Organisational Cultural Standing Committee 
 
The OCSC, Chaired by Brigadier General Mulcahy met on Wednesday the 26th of January to discuss 
developments from the last meeting. 
 

• Lt Col Martin (OC PSS) previously proposed a DF Org Culture survey, this is currently being 
developed with further updates of questions and how it will be ran and rolled out to be 
discussed at the next meeting. 

• Formations and Services have established or are establishing their own OCSCs. Some of 
these groups have already held meetings. 

• Lt Col Cooke (OC PR Branch) updated the group about the Communications Plan that has 
been developed which included focus groups that have been ran since the last meeting. 

• Lt (NS) Campbell (GENAD) proposed a package of bystander training is being developed. 
 
The next meeting is due to take place on the 16th of Feb, updates to follow. 

 


